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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y1C, Y2K, Y3M 98% Expected Attendance 

Y4G 97% Expected Attendance 

Y4K, Y5C, Y6D 94% 
Concern of under 

achievement 

Rec D, Y3F, Y5K/S 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1D 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y2S, Y6K 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec P Rec D Y1C Y1D Y2K Y2S 

Olivia-Rose Phoebe Ava Ella Jakobi KS1 SATs KS1 SATs 
Jacob Augustin Brayden Devon Saffron KS1 SATs KS1 SATs 

Y3F Y3M Y4G Y4K Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Thomas Selina Layla Roxie Mia  Shantae Ify Jaiden 

Elliot Max Lawson Tristan Macie Harry Scarlett Jessica 

Diary Dates  
 24.06.24 - 27.06.24 – Tibshelf Transition Days 

 27.06.24 – Tupton Transition Days 

 26.06.24/27.06.24 – St Mary’s Transition Days 

 27.06.24 – Year 1 Trip - Chatsworth Farm Park 

 03.07.24 – Summer Fair 

 04.07.24/11.07.24 – Tupton Transition Days 

 03.07.24/04.07.24 – Hasland Transition Days 

 05.07.24 – Reception Trip - White Post Farm 

 12.07.24 – Sports Day 

 15.07.24 – Transition Week Nursery – Year 5 

 20.07.24 – 1st day of Summer Holiday 

 05.09.24 – Start of new school year 

 

 
 

 

INSET DAYS 
Next week will be a four-day  
week due to an INSET day on  
Friday (28.06.24). The following  
week will also be a four-day week 
due to a 2nd INSET on Monday 1st July. 
 

Girls Football 
On Wednesday a team of Year 5  
and 6 girls took part in a  
football tournament at Tupton  
Primary. They played against Stretton, 
Holmgate and Tupton. We won 1 and lost 2 
games. Well done girls you represented the 
school brilliantly. 

 Trust Reading Quiz 
On Monday afternoon, four of  
our Year 6 children attended a  
Trust Reading Quiz on Monday  
and we are really proud to announce that 
they won!  
 
The children received: a £20 voucher each, a 
signed book from Lisa Williamson, a goodie 
bag and a trophy each. They also brought 
back an amazing trophy to display in school 
for their achievements. We are very proud of 
the effort, team work, resilience and 
determination shown today. Well done Isaac, 
Taurean, Annabelle and Ify! 

INSET DAYS - The next INSET days are: 
 Friday 28th June 
 Monday 1st July 

Father’s Day Meals 
Thank you to everyone who was able to 
attend our Father’s Day meals this week. 
 
The children really enjoyed having their Dad’s (or a 
special person) joining them in school to have their 
lunch. 
 

Christine – Crossing Patrol 
We are happy to say that 
Christine is ok and  
grateful for all the help.  
 
For those who have asked if they can send 
her a little something, school will be sending 
her a Get Well Soon gift. Alternatively, if you 
would like to add a card or something small; 
please bring it to the office. 
 
We will do our best to keep you updated. 
 


